
DietMaster Pro Desktop 
for Mac & Windows

DietMaster WebLog
with Go Mobile

DietMaster WebLite
with Go Mobile & Meal 

Templates

DietMaster Web(Any) 
with MyMoves

Video Exercise Planner
RD Meal Templates

Total Business Solution 
Package 

Branding Services

I want a one-time purchase, not monthly 
subscription payments*

I don’t mind paying low monthly subscription 
fees to access the sofware

I want software for my Mac or Windows system, 
one time purchase, to design/print meal plans, 
grocery lists, analyze nutrients, create recipes, 
track body comp

I don’t want to spend time creating meal plans 
from scratch and want to use my laptop or desk-
top with no monthly subscription payments

I want the lowest possible startup cost solution 
with ready-to-print meal plans

I want to be able to track my customers food and 
exercise logs, as well as data collected from 
wearable devices such as fitbit

I want my customers to access their meal plans 
and grocery lists on their smart phones

I want to design video workout plans so they 
appear on my customers smart phones.

I want to create my own custom meal plans from 
scratch for my customers, then print or email 
them (options)

I want to create custom meal plans and my cus-
tomers see them on their smart phones (options)

I want my customers to have access to meal 
plans and video exercise all in one app.

I want to have access to prebuilt meal plan 
collections online and on smart phones (options)

I want to add a nutrition tool to my web site 
(options)

I want to be able to sell nutrition services on my 
web site (options)

I want the mobile app to be labeled with my 
brand name and logo on iTunes and Google 
Playstores

I want a website where customers can pay for 
access to nutritional content and set themselves 
up without my help (options)

I would like to integrate the nutrition platform 
with my medical records system, biometric 
screening system, health risk assessment or any 
other web-based platform, to create a seamless 
experience for my customers (option)

Which DietMaster Software is Best For Me?
Note - All DietMaster Pro products share information with each other so your solution may be different than the recommended ones 

mentioned below. Many combinations and options are available to meet your business needs and budget.


